
Minutes from the Commission Meeting held on 

August 9, 1999 

The Mayor and Board and Commissioners of the Town of Englewood met in regular 
session on Monday, August 9, 1999, at 6:00 P.M., in the Assembly Room at Englewood 
City Hall. 

Mayor Simpson called the meeting to order with Commissioners Davis, Raper and Cass 
present. The invocation was given by Commissioner Davis. 

Officer Mike Hull recently held a Neighborhood Watch meeting with residence living in 
the area behind the school. This was due to problems that had occurred recently. Motion 
was made by Cass, seconded by Davis to purchase eight neighborhood watch signs. All 
Ayes. 

Commissioner Cass stated that the Board needed to look at cleaning up property owned 
by the city. He stated that it was hard to ask others to do cleanup when the city had 
property needing cleaning. 

Concerning the fingerprinting fee being charged by the county, city attorney Heb 
Williams stated that the city did not have much choice concerning the matter, Motion 
was made by Cass, seconded by Raper for Englewood to pay the $2000.00 
fingerprinting fee to the McMinn County Sheriff's Department. All Ayes. 

Motion was made by Cass, seconded by Raper to accept the monthly billing errors in the 
amount of $6786.40. All Ayes. 

Item F in the Agenda: Old sign at plant was tabled. 

Library Board member Bobbie Dickson then discussed Bill Gate's donation of four 
computers to the library totaling $15,934.00. This donation is contingent upon the 
computers being put on the  Internet. Motion was made by Cass. seconded by Davis to 
approve placing the computers on line and purchasing a table to hold them. All Ayes. 

Upon recommendation of Chief Cooley, motion was made by Davis, seconded by Cass to 
approve Chuck Reid as a Reserve Police Officer. All Ayes. 

In June 1999 the board receives an estimate for street paving in the amount of 
$56,743.60. the board approved $46,000.00 in paving. Commissioner Cass asked that 
the board also approve paving the balance of the estimate at this time. Motion was made 
by Cass, seconded by Davis to approve the balance of the estimate for paving streets be 
spent at this time. All Ayes. 

Raymond Roach stated that the street in front of Margaret Carrol's needed paving and 
that CSX had agreed to fix the crossing. All Ayes. 



The board noted that people were now being allowed to gather left over bricks from the 
Eureka #1 Mill that could be used for yard work. 

Motion was made by Raper, seconded by Cass to adjourn the meeting. All Ayes. 

Edward Simpson                                                             Deborah Morgan 
Mayor                                                                                  Recorder 

 


